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April 1, 2003 
 
 
 

NOTICE:  STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP RESCHEDULED 
(May 9, 2003, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 
 
RE: Rules on Reporting Transactions between Regulated Companies and 

Subsidiaries,  
 Docket No. A-021178 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On February 18, 2003, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to File 
Written Comments and Notice of Workshop to be convened on April 10, 2003.  
Due to scheduling conflicts, the date of the workshop is rescheduled to May 9, 
2003, at 9:30 a.m. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the workshop scheduled for April 10, 2003, 
to discuss rules relating to reporting transactions between regulated 
companies and subsidiaries is rescheduled to Friday, May 9, 2003, from 9:30 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m. in Room 206 at the Commission’s headquarters. 
 
Questions regarding this rulemaking may be addressed to Fred Ottavelli (360) 
664-1297, or e-mail at fottavel@wutc.wa.gov, or Sharyn Bate (360) 664-1295, or 
email at sbate@wutc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 


